To all students,

Toshio Muramatsu,

Executive Director for Education and International Exchange

Request for further efforts to prevent the spread of COVID-19 (new coronavirus infection)

Currently, new coronavirus infections are rapidly spreading throughout the country, and the number of cases where the source

of infection is not specified is increasing. In addition, there are cases where the younger age group gets serious

In response to this situation, the government has expanded the declaration of state of emergency, and has designated 13

prefectures, including Tokyo, as "special alert prefectures” that focus on efforts to prevent the spread of infection.

At this time, approaching large holidays (Golden Week) and class breaks, we would like to kindly ask all of you to do the
following thoroughly:

1 Do not travel beyond the area of your current residence, such as traveling domestic or overseas during large holidays
(Golden Week)

2 Avoid the so-called “Three Cs” (Closed space, Crowded place, Close-contact settings), and take actions to minimize the

risk of infection to yourself and others.

3 Avoid contact with the unspecified majority, especially children and the elderly, and avoid behaviors that make difficulties

to follow-up of the infection route.

In addition to prevent infection to yourself, take action to control yourself not to spread the virus to the people around you.



